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I adamantly oppose SB1015.  I feel this bill has nothing to do with reducing crime. 

Certain members of the Oregon house are trying to find a back door way to fund their 

unfunded and unconstitutional gun control measures.  This bill is a dishonest and 

deceitful way to relocate money.  again, I reiterate….. This will do nothing to reduce 

crime. There is absolutely no background to support the claims of the bill writers. The 

whole process of this bill and others will go down in history as precedent when it is 

adjudicated federally. The dubious practices of Kropf will be brought to light federally. 

Please read the constitution and understand why the 2nd amendment is in place.  

 


